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	Learning Together, Believing Together                                                        E-mail: office@barcombe.e-sussex.sch.uk   

Website: www.barcombe.e-sussex.sch
Friday 26th February 2016
Dear Parents / Carers
Welcome back!  I hope you all had a relaxing and peaceful half term holiday.  I hope the children have all returned ready to work hard on some exciting new learning journeys.  This term the Key Stage 2 learning journey is ‘Gifts from the Earth’ and the Key Stage 1 learning journey is ‘African Adventure’.  I am really looking forward to seeing some exciting work over the coming weeks!
Values

The value we are celebrating this term is creativity.  The children will be listening to bible stories and stories from other world faiths celebrating creativity.  Creativity also links very closely with imagination and curiosity; two of our Growth Mindset learning characteristics. We really are all very lucky to live in such a beautiful part of the world as we do, we will be celebrating the beauty of nature and the natural world within our immediate environment and beyond.

Sporting Success

During the half term holiday three children from Owls Class took part in the County Cross Country finals.

Stanley Pendered, Emilie Oakden and Maddy Bullen raced against two hundred and fifty children from across the county at Hickstead.  Stanley Pendered finished as the fastest boy in the North Wealden area.  Emily Oakden finished as third fastest girl and Maddy Bullen finished as seventh fastest girl within the North Wealden area; congratulations to all of you for such fantastic efforts.
World Book Day

Thursday 3rd March is world book day.   We will be celebrating the day with a special assembly and lots of opportunities for the children to share their favourite stories with each other throughout the day.  I am looking forward to spending the day in each of the classrooms listening to children read.  It is also an opportunity for the children to come to school dressed as the character from one of their favourite books.  If possible please could your child bring their favourite book to school.
Hindleap Warren

This week; children in Foxes Class have spent time at Hindleap Warren.  The children have been facing their fears and working collaboratively to overcome a series of challenges.  Henry Wallis stated, ‘At Hindleap I did the zip wire, climbing wall and archery…. It was amazing!’
The Year 5 children spent the night at Hindleap Warren last night and we look forward to their return later today.

I hope you will all enjoy a peaceful weekend

Best Wishes

Mr James

Head Teacher

Upcoming diary dates on reverse

DATES FOR THE DIARY
Thursday 3rd March – Hedgehogs Class Assembly
Thursday 10th March – Squirrels Class Assembly

Tuesday, 15th March – Parent Consultations 4pm-6pm

Thursday, 17th March – Hedgehogs Break Out of Barcombe. Foxes Class Assembly. Parent Consultations 6pm-8pm

Friday, 18th March – Sports Relief Charity Event
Wednesday, 23rd March – 9am Easter Service at St. Mary’s.  Parent Consultations 3.30pm-5.30pm

Thursday, 24th March –Reception Welly Walk. Badgers Class Assembly.  End of Term 4

Monday, 11th April – First day of Term 5
Thursday 14th April – Badgers Break Out Of Barcombe (This is a changed date).
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